Press Release:
Barbour County Circuit Clerk’s Office - Policy for resuming limited public access

The Barbour County Commission has decided to resume limited public access to
the Barbour County Courthouse on May 26, 2020. Because the number of people
allowed to enter the Courthouse at any one time will be limited, it is highly
recommended that any person wishing to visit the Circuit Clerk's office to file
court papers or transact other official business should call first to make an
appointment. Except for emergencies, anyone coming to the Courthouse to visit
the Circuit Clerk's office without an appointment may be required to wait in their
car or come back at a later day or time unless the Clerk or a Deputy Clerk is
available to meet with that visitor. All visitors will be required to comply with
County Commission rules requiring masks, social distancing and other protective
measures.

Appointments and inquiries may be made by calling the Barbour County Circuit
Clerk's Office at (304)-457-3454. The Circuit Clerk's Office may also be contacted
by sending a fax to (304) 457-2790 or by sending an email to
Gerald.Fogg@courtswv.gov.

Submitted for immediate media release by Gerald Fogg, Clerk of the Barbour
County Circuit and Family Courts. May 18, 2020.




